
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

Editor’s Message 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Spring has finally well and truly sprung and we are definitely enjoying 

the lighter evenings and warmer days. It has been a typically busy Spring 

Term at Queensbridge and we are very much looking forward to a restful 

Easter Break. We hope you have something lovely planned with your 

family, whether that is at home celebrating Easter or Eid or you are going 

away. The children are tired so make sure there is plenty of time to rest and 

recover before the Summer term! 

This term we have enjoyed Book week, Red Nose Day and many classes 

have been out on trips or taken part in special projects such as Safari Pete in 

Y2 and Flip the Script in Year 5.  

The upcoming Summer Term brings SATs for Year 6 and they have been 

hard at work learning and revising in the lead up.  

We will be saying goodbye for now to Ms Desborough, in Year 5 Magpies as 

she goes off on Maternity Leave and we wish her all the best for welcoming 

the new baby.  

The QBF PTA have been hard at work and ever expanding to new members. 

They have lots of exciting events coming up including the Easter Egg Hunt 

and Eid Celebrations alongside the new and popular Monday Coffee 

mornings, uniform and cake sales. It is fantastic to have such a dedicated 

group of parent volunteers- thank you!  

Happy Spring Holiday, Happy Easter and Eid Mubarak! 

Queensbridge 
Primary News 
Ready, Respectful and Safe 

 2024 

What’s been happening 
around School this 

month? 

Queensbridge Friends PTA 
WHATSAPP! 

It’s now even easier to keep up to date 
with your all your school community 
news. Join our school community 

WATSAPP group and choose to be 
part of sub groups based on your 

interests. 
It is up to you to be involved as much 

or as little as you wish. We always 
welcome new members and 

volunteers! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Cakes 
in the ARP  

Year 3 visited the 
Horniman Museum  

Year 4 Stop 
Motion Animation  

Fencing Club  
Year 5 Cooking at 
Made in Hackney  

Year 6 Visited 
the Natural 

History 
Museum  

Year 5 Flip the 
Script Filming  

Girls Football 
Victory  

Reception at 
London Zoo Trip  

EYFS Stay and 
Play Sessions  

Monday Coffee 
Mornings  

Uniform Sales 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Fun! 
We had a fantastic time celebrating book 

week this year, with our favourite day of 

course being the dress up day.  

Across the school we enjoyed many 

reading related activities, including a visit 

from Sav Akyüz, the author of Bear 

Moves in Year 5, making story boxes and 

shared buddy reads with other classes.  

Dates for your Diaries 
March 2024 

Mon 25th Easter Bonnet Parade for EYFS, 
Y1,Y2 

Tues 26th  Easter Bonnet Parade KS2 

Tues 26th Nursery Science Museum Trip 

Wed 27th Children Finish at 1:30pm 

Wed 27th PTA Easter Event after school 

Spring Holiday w/b 28th March- 15th April 

Thurs 18th April Bad Lay-Dee in with Y3,4,5 

Fri 19th PTA Eid Celebration after school 
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